
 Dear  Potential  Vendor, 

 We  are  thrilled  to  announce  the  42nd  anniversary  of  KAZI  Radio  Station,  and  we  cordially  invite 
 you  to  participate  in  our  "SummerFest  24"  celebration.  The  event  will  take  place  on  August  24, 
 2024,  from  4:00  PM  to  9:00  PM  at  the  historic  Doris  Miller  Auditorium  in  Austin,  Texas. 

 "SummerFest  24"  promises  to  be  a  vibrant  and  exciting  festival  featuring  live  music  and 
 entertainment,  appearances  by  city  officials  from  Austin,  and  a  celebration  of  our  diverse 
 community.  We  believe  your  presence  will  greatly  enhance  the  festival's  atmosphere,  offering 
 attendees  a  unique  opportunity  to  engage  with  your  goods  or  community  information. 

 As  a  valued  vendor,  you  will  have  the  chance  to: 

 -  Showcase  and  sell  your  products  to  a  diverse  audience; 

 -  Share  community  information  and  resources; 

 -  Network  with  other  local  businesses  and  community  leaders;  and 

 -  Enjoy  the  festivities,  including  live  performances  and  food  from  a  variety  of  food  trucks. 

 We  are  particularly  excited  to  welcome  diverse  food  trucks  to  ensure  a  rich  culinary  experience 
 for  all  attendees.  Your  participation  will  not  only  contribute  to  the  festival's  success  but  also 
 provide  a  fantastic  opportunity  to  promote  your  business  within  the  community. 

 To  secure  your  spot  at  "SummerFest  24,"  please  complete  the  attached  vendor  registration  form 
 and  return  it  to  us  by  July  26,  2024.  Spaces  are  limited,  so  we  encourage  you  to  respond 
 promptly. 

 Thank  you  for  considering  this  opportunity  to  join  us  in  celebrating  our  community  and  KAZI 
 Radio  Station's  42  years  of  broadcasting  excellence.  We  look  forward  to  your  positive  response 
 and  hope  to  see  you  at  "SummerFest  24." 

 Warm  regards, 

 p.s.  all  payments  to  KAZI  88.7  are  tax  deductible 


